Angela Gaubert
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Subject: FW: NFIP Updates from CSFI

From: lleana Ledet [mailto;iledet@gnginc.org)
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 1:00 PM

To: ParishCouncilMembers <ParishCouncilMembers@stcharlessov.net>
Subject: NFIP Updates from CSFI

Good afternoon, CSFl stakeholders,

With the NFIP’s current reauthorization expiring September 30, and Risk Rating 2.0 set to take effect for new policies on
October 1, we want to make you aware of a few developments this week:

* The House-passed stop-gap spending bill includes an extension of the NFIP through December 3, 2021

¢ Abipartisan group of senators, led by Majority Leader Chuck Schumer (D-NY} and Sen. Bill Cassidy (R-LA), sent a
letter to FEMA today, urgently requesting a delay in Risk Rating 2.0 implementation. You can read the letter
here,

¢ Last week, Reps. Bill Pascrell, Ir. (D-NJ} and Garret Graves (R-LA) led a letter signed by 38 members of Congress
urging a Risk Rating 2.0 delay. You can read the letter here,

Thanks for your support for our Coalition for Sustainable Flood Insurance efforts and to those of you who were able to
sign on to our fetter to Congress this week. We will continue to keep you updated on significant developments and you
can also keep up with the latest news on the CSFl website hera,

Thank you,
[leana

Ileana Ledet
Senior Vice President of Policy
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